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Examination of the East Cambridgeshire Local 
Plan – Single Issue Review  
 
Inspector: Philip Lewis BA(Hons) MA MRTPI 
 
Sent via email 

This matter is being dealt with by: Richard Kay  

      

Telephone:       01353 665555 
E-mail:      planningpolicy@eastcambs.gov.uk 
My Ref:       

Your ref       

 

 Date:      7 September 2022 
 
Dear Mr Lewis, 
 
East Cambridgeshire Local Plan - Single Issue Review (of its 2015 Local Plan), Public Examination 
 
Thank you for your letter date 23 August 2022, seeking responses to a number of questions by 9 
September 2022. 
 
Please find attached responses to such questions. 
 
If you are agreeable, please ask the programme officer to upload this letter and our responses to the 
examination webpage. 
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require further clarifications. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Richard Kay 
Strategic Planning Manager 
East Cambridgeshire District Council 
 
 
 
 


